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Friends & Relatives  (Are there others?)   

 

Ralph Lebold (83)    October 31, 2017  

Dick Benner (78)   November 4, 2017  

John Penner (79)   November 26, 2017  

Arthur Driedger (72)  December 8, 2017  

Christine Sell (91)   December 23, 2017  

Marianne Driedger (95)  January 1, 2018  

Sherry Menard (61)  January 7, 2018 

David Friesen (73)   January 8, 2018  

Derrick Herdsman (58)  February 7, 2018  

Paul Krueger (70)   February 22, 2018  

Kathy Hamilton (77)  March 21, 2018  

Anita Lehn (78)   April 11, 2018   

Eva Rahn (83)   April 27, 2018   

Greg Bridgen (58)   May 30, 2018  

Agnes Wall (73)   June 3, 2018  

Hanna Buckrell (82)  June 4, 2018  

Jake Toews (75)   June 13, 2018   

Grant Guenther (43)  July 7, 2018  

Mike Peters (50)   July 26, 2018  

Erna Penner (72)   August 21, 2018  

Harry Klassen (82)   September 1, 2018  

Fred Toews (72)   September 2, 2018  

Ernie Schmidtgall (78)  September 10, 2018  

Bill Masters (93)   September 16, 2018  

Russ Regier (63)   October 9, 2018  

Jacob Dyck (94)   October 19, 2018  

Eleanor Wiens (86)   October 24, 2018  

Margaret Koop (80)  October 31, 2018 

Howard Beitz (63)   November 7, 2018  
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Today we remember the following LUMC members and relatives of 
our church family who died this past year. 

 

 

LUMC Members 

Victor Wiens (82)  November 15, 2017 

Anna Braun (102)  January 20, 2018 

Kathe Klassen (88)  April 2, 2018 

Helen Fittler (86)  May 21, 2018 

William Cornies (89)  May 23, 2018 

Mary Groh (86)  June 2, 2018 

Guenter Rahn (84)  July 24, 2018 

William Dick (92)  September 23, 2018 

Robert Campbell (90) September 27, 2018 

Werner Froese (85)  October 8, 2018 

Rev. Henry P. Epp (102) October 10, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The flowers in the sanctuary this morning have been placed by                                                    
the Leamington Mennonite Home in memory of those residents,                                            

volunteers and supporters who were members of the LUMC congregation                             
and passed away this year.  Our thoughts and prayers are with their                                    

families and friends who have experienced loss and bereavement. 


